Fairbanks to receive new tower

A new air traffic control
tower costing more than $1.5
million will be built at Fair-
banks International Airport,
the Federal Aviation Adminis-

tration announced last week.

The announcement was
made by Lyle K. Brown,
Director of FAA’s Alaskan
Region.

Although cost of the new
structure is estimated at $1.5
to $2.5 million, actual con-
struction cost cannot be deter-
mined until bids for the con-
tract are opened in Anchorage
on March 20.

Construction of the new
Fairbanks tower is expected to
get underway this summer. The
anticipated completion date is
August, 1978.



